
Cruise to the Royal Victoria Yacht Club 
Thursday 9th May 2024 

 

The day was bright and sunny, but with a cold breeze, on a calm Solent. 
 
Twenty-one members sallied forth on five boats, both power and sail, and several cars and 
arrived in good time and spirits in good time for some pre-prandial refreshment before    
sitting down at a U shaped table looking out over the creek through the patio doors.   
 
It was chilly, nay, cold, until Dick leapt to our rescue and shut the doors to a round of  ap-
plause. 
 

The food was very good, but as one lady put it to me after the event, “The quirkiness of  

the service added to the ambience!”.   She did go on to say that the company was excellent 

and I think that we would all agree that it was a very enjoyable event in a lovely club. 

Thanks to Jojo for the photo. As usual I had forgotten all about pictures! 
 
We slowly took our leave and had a slightly less cold trip back on an even calmer Solent.   
Definitely worth another visit later in the year. 

 

David 


